COMMUNITY PLAN

As a number of you will no doubt know, Dolwyddelan Community
Council has commissioned consultant Marc Roberts to undertake a
Community Plan for the village and wider valley.

That work is ongoing, and a number of exciting ideas are now emerging,
with several funding opportunities also presenting themselves.

Key themes being discussed are . . .

e Housing
Heritage, Culture and Tourism
Children, Families and Young People
Community
Environment and Infrastructure
Renewable Energy
Enterprise and Business

By the time you read this Marc will have been at the Spring Festival
seeking your views, but he would be very keen to hear from anyone
about their ideas, thoughts about we can improve Dolwyddelan and any
issues or concerns you'd like to raise.

Marc’s work is expected to be completed in late September, but he will
be at a number of other community events between now and then, and
further updates will be provided through the newsletter and on the
Community Council website.

If you'd like to contact Marc to find out more or discussing anything
relating to this work his email is marc.evansroberts@gmail.com

(Continued from next page)
you will join us in this growth initiative and become an active participant
in building a stronger, more connected business community in
Dolwyddelan.
If you have any questions or suggestions, please don't hesitate to reach
out to me directly at chris@snowdoniahub.co.uk.

Looking forward to meeting you soon,

Best regards,

Chris Davies

Proprietor Snowdonia Hub
WhatsApp: 07891055925




